COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

5th October, 1938,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
4th instant, relating to Messrs. Harland & Wolff's Yard
N0s.1016/17, and with reference thereto I have to inform
you that the plan received with your letter of the 20th

1timo was of oil fuel filling arrangements and not of alr
and overflow piping as indicated in my letfer of the 3rd
instant.

I am obliged to you for drawing sttention
to this matter, and Inow await the receipt of the further
plan referred to in the second paragraph of my communication
of the 3rd instant, since the information given on the plan
forwarded with your letter of the 29th ultimo is not complete.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
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